
Notice #4: 28/08/17

Hello families!

If you’re not an “early bird” and you want to come to this year’s
Father & Son Camp, please follow these instructions:

1. On the 25th September 2017, email David at
David.p.johns@gmail.comwith your interest.

2. David will respond to your email letting you know whether
there are any spots still available. David will provide you with
(new) EFT bank details for you to make your payment.

3. When you get David’s response, pay into the account ASAP.
4. Send David an email confirming that you have paid.

OPEN REGISTRATION DAY
Monday, 25th September 2017

mailto:tongpoh75@gmail.com

